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3 September 2019 
 
 
Our Reference: SYD18/00991/02 (A28976004) 
Council Ref: DA19/0470 
 
 
The General Manager  
Penrith City Council 
PO box 60 
PENRITH  NSW  2751 
 
 
Attention: Paul Anzellotti 
 
PROPOSED ALTERATIONS TO EXISITING APPRPVED WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY, 
1725A ELIZABETH DRIVE, BADGERYS CREEK  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Reference is made to Council’s correspondence dated 13 August 2019, regarding the 
abovementioned application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services for comments. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the 
application of the proposed alterations to the existing approval. 
 
Roads and Maritime is currently investigating the proposed M12 Motorway Project and the subject 

property is within the broad investigation area. Roads and Maritime has ow defined a preferred 

corridor for further examination. 

 

The investigation to date indicates the subject property is partly within the preferred corridor. It is 

emphasised however, that the proposal may change, as it has not yet been approved and it is not 

possible at this date to provide any definite information as to the likely requirement of any part of 

the property. The applicant can contact the Project Team on 1800 703 457 or at 

mail_wsip@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

 
Any enquiries in relation to this application can be directed to Sandra Grimes on 02 9563 8651 or 
via email at development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Assessment Coordinator 
North West Precinct 

  


